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Though it felt like it had to be forced out into the open at the public 

meeting last night on the Martin Tower demolition, here is what we 

might call a position statement by Bethlehem Health Director Kristen 

Wenrich (the only Health official present) on the long-term effects of the 

implosion method of demolition that has concerned many Gadfly 

followers: 

“The Health Department does not regularly get involved with air quality 

issues . . . but in looking at long-term health outcomes due to dust, you 

are looking at direction, long-term exposure, and you’re looking at 

quantity. So that everything I’ve been told and everything I’ve seen, 

they’ve done everything that they can to minimize [garbled audio]. It’s a 

short-term event, they’re not expecting any type of long-term exposure, 

and we’re not expecting [garbled audio] amount of dust. So that’s my 

opinion from a public health standpoint.” 

Gadfly will come back to this issue of long-term effects shortly, but one 

crucially important thing he was looking for was a statement from a 

public health official. This seemed to him the one big hole in the City’s 

otherwise comprehensive planning. 
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So, more later on this and yesterday’s meetings in general. 

 


